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Q.  (Reference 2017 GRA Volume I, page 5.3) It is stated (lines 20 to 25) “By letter dated 1 

September 9, 2016, the Board approved the delay in conducting the Cost of Service 2 

Methodology Review. However, the Board indicated that certain cost of service 3 

issues, such as issues related to the methodology for calculating specifically 4 

assigned charges, could be, and should be, addressed in the usual course apart from 5 

the full cost of service methodology review.” Please file a copy of this letter for the 6 

record. 7 

 8 

 9 

A. Please refer to Hydro’s response to LAB-NLH-017, Attachment 2.   10 


